
 

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT 

FOR EDUCATIONAL SERVICES 

 

TO: Dr. Mike Riggle  

  

FROM: Rosanne Williamson  

  

RE: ACCEPTANCE OF GIFTS  

  

DATE:  February 23, 2011 

 

The following gifts have been received since the last acceptance of gifts by the Board of 

Education.  I recommend the Board be asked to approve the acceptance of the following  

gifts below. 

 

 

Gift From  

  

Amount 

or Item  

  

School  

  

Department  

 

Account 

Rolling Green Country 

Club 

1200.00 GBN FINE ARTS 820730 

Northbrook Women’s Club    100.00 GBN FINE ARTS 820925 

GBN Booster Club (see 

attached memo) 

Baseball 

Field 

Dugouts 

GBN ATHLETICS N/A 

 



OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

GLENBROOK NORTH HIGH SCHOOL 

 

 

To: Dr. Mike Riggle 

From: Paul Pryma 

Re: GBN Booster Club Gift – New Baseball Field Dugouts 

Date: February 23, 2011 

 

The GBN Booster Club has generously agreed to fund the construction of new baseball dugouts 

on the varsity field.  Athletic Director, John Catalano, the GBN baseball coaching staff, Jim 

Quinn and the plant operations staff, and Arcon architect, Mike Sauer have worked closely with 

Schwall Builders of Northbrook to build dugouts that will complement recent structures (main 

field bathroom building and softball dugouts) located within the athletic field areas.  The cost of 

this project (approximately $75,000 is in line with dugout projects completed recently at other 

high schools) will be paid for by the GBN Booster Club. 

I enthusiastically support this endeavor and encourage you and the Board of Education to accept 

and approve this remarkable gift reflective of thousands of sales at the concessions stands and 

athletic wear tables.  Once again, the GBN Booster Club is demonstrating extraordinary 

investment toward the betterment of the Spartan community and we are overwhelmed with 

gratitude. 

Please call upon me with questions you may have regarding this initiative. 
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